
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/26/2013 9:50:01 AM

'Raymond Fugere' (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)
'elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov' (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Kress, 
Michael A (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MAKn); Allen, 
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Ardell Nykoluk, 
Megan (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=Mj Ap)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E’s Response to the CPUC’s June 3, 2013 Notice of Violation - Areata

Dear Mr. Fugere,

Per your request, attached is a letter summarizing the meeting PG&E had with you and Arthur 
O’Donnell on July 19th regarding PG&E’s Privately Owned Line Initiative. Please let me 
know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Redacted

Manager

EAM Distribution Compliance

SB GT&S 0324127
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